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INTERPRETIVE STATEMENT

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMISSION
[Filed June 12, 2023, 3:02 p.m.]

Notice of Interpretive Statement
In compliance with RCW 34.05.230, the public disclosure commis-

sion (commission) is filing this notice that PDC Interpretation 23-01 
was adopted by the commission on May 25, 2023. The interpretation in-
volves RCW 42.17A.490 and the use of a candidate's surplus contribu-
tions for the same person's campaign for a different office.

The interpretation is available on the PDC website at https://
www.pdc.wa.gov/rules-enforcement/guidelines-restrictions/transfer-
surplus-contributions-candidates-campaign-different-office. A copy of 
PDC Interpretation 23-01 may be requested by contacting 711 Capitol 
Way, Room 206, P.O. Box 40908, Olympia, WA 98504-0908, 360-753-1111, 
fax 360-753-1112, toll free 1-877-601-2828, email pdc@pdc.wa.gov, web-
site www.pdc.wa.gov.
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